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Wendy Strangeway

I —
From:; Cheryl Ward
Sent: 17 April 2015 09:51
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning Appication NYM/2015/0139/CU
Attachments: Dunsley 2 Elevation revised.pdf

Please book in

From: Front Desk On Behalf Of General

Sent: 17 April 2015 09:48

To: Cheryl Ward

Subject: FW: Planning Appication NYM/2015/0139/CU

----- Original Message---- ; N
From: ilonasn | s A
Sent: 17 April 2015 08:48 (I

To: General ;
Subject: Pianning Appication NYM/2015/0139/CU @f

H -

FOA Mrs C Ward

Please find attached amended elevations in line with your recommendations.

The upper door they have selected is one they have seen at their sons flat in Leeds ( 12 storey !) where the
lower leaf folds in by 100mm to provide trickle vents but provides safety as it does open any wider, while
the upper leaf opens in fully if required. They are convinced that this meets building regulations due it being
installed on approx 50 flats in Leeds city centre.

Your other points are addressed, colour, reveals, centralization, they are hoping that the extra width of the
upper opening can be retained as the existing lintol remains and the increased width is only 150mm ie
75mm each end.

Regards

Steve McGivern




AMENDED

Notes
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